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October 5, 2022 
 
East Central Florida Regional Planning Council 
Mr. Huhg W. Harling, Jr., Executive Director 
455 N. Garland Ave., Ste. 414 
Orlando, FL 32801 
  
Sent via EMAIL to Julie Bowes at jbowes@edfrpc.org 

RE:  Agreement by and between the City of Dunnellon and East Central Regional Planning Council 
(ECFRPC) AGR2019-15 

Dear Mr. Harling, 

This letter is to inform you that as of November 5th, 2022, we will no longer require your services and 
hereby terminate our existing contract.  We’ve enjoyed working with ECFRPC but have decided to use 
another provider for these services.  All outstanding deliverables should be completed before our 
contract is officially terminated. 

Sincerely, 

 

William P. White, Mayor 

cc: Amanda L. Odom, CMC City Clerk 
Georgina Cid, Community Development Manager 
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